

## Notice to Competitors Saturday 19 July Class Monkeys Series



The race committee in conjunction with Bluebird Association have made the decision to postpone the races for Saturday 19<sup>th</sup> July due to a forecast of inclement weather.

## **Rationale:**

- Gale warning issued for Saturday 19 July
- Forecast is for a Northerly 15 to 25 knots increasing to 20 to 30 knots in the early morning then tending northwesterly 15 to 20 knots in the early afternoon. Gusts are predicted to be above 35 Knots in the vicinity of race area at 1200.

Owen Church Sailing Manager 18 July 2025, 1300